
Modified Visitor Policy 
Effective 6/5/2020 

To Prevent the Spread of  
COVID-19 

To protect the health and safety of our patients and 
staff we ask that you observe the following: 

●ONE visitor per patient is permitted  
to enter the facility.   

●All patients and visitors will be screened for  
presence of COVID-19 symptoms. 

●All patients and visitors entering hospital will be  
required to wear a mask. 

●No one under the age of 18 is permitted to wait in 
the public areas, unless being seen as a patient. 

●We do not provide Coronavirus testing by request.  
Testing is only done by direction of the public health 

department or your physician. 
Thank you for partnering with us to protect our 

patients and our community! 


